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NRC NAMES LEONARD M. WILLOUGHBY
RESIDENT INSPECTOR AT FT. CALHOUN

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff has named Leonard M. Willoughby resident
inspector at the Ft. Calhoun Nuclear Station. Mr. Willoughby joins senior resident inspector Wayne
Walker at the nuclear power plant near Ft. Calhoun, Nebraska.

Mr. Willoughby earned a bachelor’s degree in engineering science from Colorado State
University in 1978. Following graduation and further training in naval nuclear power plants, he
worked as a civilian engineer at the Puget Sound Naval Shipyard near Seattle. His duties included
Nuclear Chief Test Engineer, Senior Nuclear Shift Test Engineer and Nuclear Project Engineer. He
joined the NRC in May 1999, and worked in the Region IV offices in Arlington, Texas, as a Project
Engineer and Reactor Engineer in the Division of Reactor Projects.

Mr. Willoughby and his wife, Karen, will live in Omaha.
Each U.S. commercial nuclear power plant has at least two NRC resident inspectors. They
serve as the agency's eyes and ears at the facility, conducting regular inspections and monitoring

significant work projects.
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